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The attached delayed submission from the Administration of the Islamic Republic of Iran, in response 

to the submissions from the Administrations of Norway and the United States as contained in 

Documents RRB24-1/11 and RRB24-1/13 respectively, regarding the provision of STARLINK 

satellite services in the territory of the Islamic Republic of Iran, is for the consideration of the Radio 

Regulations Board. 
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FURTHER SUBMISSION BY THE ADMINISTRATION OF THE ISLAMIC 
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ADMINISTRATIONS OF NORWAY AND THE UNITED STATES REGARDING 

THE PROVISION OF STARLINK SATELLITE SERVICES IN THE TERRITORY 
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